

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Stapley

Brabourne, Ashford, Kent, TN25 5LQ Tel: 01303 813276 email: office@brabourne.kent.sch.uk

7th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Our Reception children have been invited to spend a few hours at 'Led by the wild' in Aldington on Tuesday 25th June. Whilst there, the children will take a woodland walk around the area and have some free time before enjoying a drink and some marshmallows and biscuits!

We will be travelling by mini bus to Aldington. The children should wear outdoor learning clothes and their school shoes, but bring a pair of wellington boots/outdoor shoes to change into at the venue. As we will be staying for lunch, **children will need to bring a packed lunch**, and a drink of water (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). Please also keep an eye on the weather forecast and apply sun cream or send a light rain mac in their bag.

Would you kindly complete the permission slip below and return it by Tuesday 11th June.

Yours sincerely

Miss Deanna Brown Venus Class Teacher

Venus trip to Led by the Wild

I consent /do not consent to my child visiting Led by the Wild on Tuesday 25th June.

In the event of an accident I hereby give consent for the teacher in charge of pupils to have the authority to agree to the administration of an anaesthetic, or urgent medical treatment on my behalf.

Signature of Parent/Carer	Date
Emergency Contact Number:	

Sow the seeds... Nurture... Watch them grow Respect, Responsibility, Hope, Courage









